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TRAFFIC ADVISORY: 

Overnight, Weekend Closures Planned for Seagate Avenue Bridge  
 

Neptune Beach, Fla. – While crews complete the remaining items of construction, the Seagate Avenue 

Bridge will be closed Monday through Thursday from 5 p.m. to 6 a.m.  The bridge will also be closed 

during the weekend, closing at 5 p.m. Friday and reopening at 6 a.m. Monday morning.  On Friday, 

August 16th, the bridge will remain open until 9:00 p.m. to accommodate traffic from the Fletcher High 

School football game. 
 
The bridge is expected to permanently reopen to traffic September 2, weather and unforeseen 

circumstances permitting.  
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